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Having considered the proposed changes to the Code of Conduct for doctors, I hereby wish to
record my objection to any changes that would jeopardise the freedom of doctors to act in a way
that they consider to be in the best interest of their patients. In my opinion doctors are under
enough pressure as it is and can do without having to consider the over-arching requirements of
the law.
I therefore strongly support Option 1 – Retain the Status Quo
Raymond Jackson
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